Notice of Public Meeting
to Discuss South Texas
ISD’s State Financial
Accountability Rating

South Texas ISD will hold a public
meeting at 7:00 p.m., on October
22, 2024 at the South Texas ISD
7001 E. Expressway 83 Mercedes,
Texas 78570. The purpose of this
meeting is to discuss South Texas
ISD’s rating on the State’s Financial
Accountability System.




